
Dartmouth  Police  Department
seeks  public’s  help  in
identifying ladies who tried
to “build their street credit
scores”
The following was posted on the Dartmouth Police Department
page:

“Calling all cAHs…Calling all cAHs

DPD understands that everyone likes to boost their credit
score, so that they can buy things such as a car, a house,
etc.

We also understand that you build your credit score up by
being an honest, hard-working person, and not by being a lazy
thief who steals someone else’s credit card to make purchases
with it.

As you already know how much we love to work together with our
community detective division, we are asking for YOUR help with
identifying these two ladies, who recently tried to build
their street credit scores up by making fraudulent purchases
at Lowe’s, using someone else’s stolen credit card.

If you would like to help these two ladies achieve true Credit
Karma greatness by providing us with their names, we encourage
you to either send us a private message or call Detective Kyle
“Keyboard Warrior” Costa at 508-910-1755.

PLEASE SHARE! Thank you!”
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